Getting things done — Newhall Gardens
— an update #dundeewestend

Last year, a number of Newhall Gardens residents have contacted us about the
need for a dog bin in the large grass strip along the centre of the street.

The nearest such bin at present is in Riverside Drive, south of the entrance
to the street, some distance away.

This was agreed to but there was a lack of stock of bins at the time and dog
bin locations are currently subject to a review.

We asked the council to honour its promise to provide a bin and have now been
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advised

“In answer to your below email enquiry concerning the installation of a new
dog bin within Newhall Gardens. I have made arrangements to fulfil the
previous and agreed commitment.

We hope to be able to be in a position to install this new bin by mid / late
this week.”



